
 
 

Exhibition of: 
Draft Operational Plan 2024/25 & Draft Fees and Charges 2024/25 

 
At an ordinary Gunnedah Shire Council meeting on 15 May, 2024, Council resolved to place 
on public exhibition, for 28 days, the following documents: 
 

• Draft Operational Plan 2024/25; and 
• Draft Fees and Charges 2024/25. 

 
The documents can be viewed online at: 
https://www.gunnedah.nsw.gov.au/index.php/council/the-future-of-gunnedah/draft-
documents-exhibition 
 
If you have feedback on these documents, please submit via the following methods: 
 

• Email council@gunnedah.nsw.gov.au. Please include your name and contact details. 
• Complete an online form via the Contact Us section of Council’s website. 
• Post your submission to Gunnedah Shire Council, PO Box 63, Gunnedah, 2380 or 

hand it over the counter at Council’s Administration Building at 63 Elgin Street, 
Gunnedah. 
 

Please be aware that if you make a submission, other people may have access to your 
comments. This may be as a result of a report to a Council meeting or as part of an 
application under the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009. Further details are 
available on request from Council. 
 
Submissions should be received no later than 5pm on Thursday, 13 June, 2024.   
 
Submissions will be considered in Gunnedah Shire Council’s adoption of the final 
documents. 
 
For further information, contact Council on (02) 6740 2100. 
 
 
Eric Groth 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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